
Emerald Green Lake Louise Marie Water Company 
PO Box 129 

Rock Hill, New York 12775 
 
 
                                                                        January 16,  2007 
 
Secretary Jaclyn Brilling 
State of New York Department of Public Service 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling, 
 
 By this letter the Emerald Green Lake Louise Marie Water Company is formally 
requesting that the Department of Public Service’s Water Rates Staff electronically file Leaf 12, 
Revision 2 and Water Source Surcharge Statement No. 1 to its tariff schedule P.S.C. No.1 – 
Water and all compliance filings related thereto on its behalf.   The company is requesting an 
annual increase in revenues of $56,227 or about 17.9% and the establishment of an annual $12 
per customer surcharge over a ten year period to recover costs incurred because of dam repairs.  
The filing has an effective date of May 1, 2007. 
 

We are also requesting waiver of the requirement of newspaper publication of the 
proposed changes since we will notify our customers of the proposed changes individually by 
mail.  

 
 
 
                               Sincerely, 
 
         /s/ Judith Cutler 
                               Judith Cutler, President 
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